
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – February 19, 2020 

 
State Wrestling Tournament​|Luke Kitrell finished fourth at the State Regional Wrestling meet and will 
be representing East Wake at the State Tournament this weekend in Greensboro. Good luck Luke! We are 
proud of you! 
 
Registration of Classes for 2020-2021​|Students: It’s time to register for classes for the 2020/2021 school 
year. You will receive information on registration from your 2nd period teacher today. Be sure to take it 
home to discuss with your parents and select classes for next year. Your parents should sign the form. Be 
sure to bring it back to school to give to your counselor during your appointment. You must have a 
completed registration form of all the classes that you plan to take when you come to the Media Center to 
register. The date and time of your appointment will be on the registration form. Please see your school 
counselor should you have any questions. 
 
Xtreme Beginnings for Seniors​|If you are senior looking for long-term career opportunities right after 
graduation, please see Mrs. Coble about attending Xtreme Beginnings Job Fair at the McKimmon Center 
in Raleigh. Seniors will have the opportunity to bring resumes and network with potential employers. For a 
permission form, please see Mrs. Coble asap in Room 2223 or email her at kcoble@wcpss.net. This is a 
GREAT opportunity! 
 
ACT Review Sessions​|Any junior who is interested in attending an ACT review session should click on 
the ​link on the East Wake High homepage​ to sign up. Sessions will be offered on English, Science, Math, 
Reading, and Writing and begin Thursday, February 13th through Friday, February 21st. Space is limited so 
be sure to sign up soon.  
 
FFA Week​|National FFA Week is February 19-21st! The East Wake FFA is asking all Warriors to join in 
the celebration. This year, we will have a special “dress like” day. The “best dressed” for each day will 
receive a prize. The dress days are as follows: Wednesday is Twin Day Thursday is Hawaiian Day Friday is 
Blue and Gold! Please see an FFA officer or stop by Ms. Harris’ or Mrs. Bracey’s in first or second block. 
Winners will be selected and announced in the afternoon announcements. 
 
Nursing Fundamentals​|Any rising senior who have completed or will have completed Health Science 1 
and 2 and is interested in taking the CNA or Nurse Aide course of Nursing Fundamentals next school 
year, please see Mrs. Sanders in room 247 for questions and/or to pick up an application.  
 
FFA Chapter Meeting​|Join FFA for our February meeting on Tuesday, the 25th at 6pm in the shop. We 
are having Taco Tuesday and games. Hope to see you there. 
 
 

https://www.wcpss.net/domain/15205

